December 15, 2019
To Whom it May Concern:

State Board of Education- State of Idaho, licensee for translator station K11WT-D, McCall Idaho
agrees to accept proposed interference generated by translator station K11WR-D, Council Idaho’s
proposed Minor Modification to a Licensed Facility. Our in field tests have demonstrated to our
satisfaction that there exists sufficient terrain shielding as to render any possible interference
undetectable to the McCall station’s coverage contour.

We encourage the granting of this application for a Minor Modification to K11WR-D.
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